
Lebanon Community Schools 

_____________________________________________ 

PESTICIDE NOTIFICATION REGISTRATION 

Lebanon Community School District is committed to providing a safe environment for students 
and staff.  It seeks to prevent children from being exposed to pests and pesticides.  Therefore, 
pest control practices may involve a variety of chemical and non-chemical methods that are 
designed to control pests effectively while minimizing potential pesticide exposure.  Pesticides will 
be applied by a certified pesticide applicator when students and staff members are not present, 
such as non-instructional time or school vacation periods.  Parents, guardians and staff will be 
notified of pesticide application at the school if they register with the school district to receive 
advanced notice. 

As part of a school pest management plan Lebanon School Corporation may use pesticides to 
control pests. In compliance with the Indiana Pesticide Notification Title 357, you may request to 
be added to the pesticide notification registry by using this link.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfJZMtdOnWp6AaoNTifAiwJLLm7vTJgEGVp_cAQxP7SG828Ag/viewform?usp=sharing



